Dear colleague!

The Russian Oncology Association would like to wish you a very warm welcome
to the city of Saint Petersburg and “OncoDay 3” meeting.

During this one day meeting we will focus on the importance of personalized medicine in making
the difference in cancer therapeutics. It is truly our hope that the “OncoDay 3” will provide

an opportunity to familiarize ourselves with the latest practices in metastatic colorectal and head
& neck cancer, as well as looking to the future and to the changing treatment landscapes.

Workshops will be the perfect occasion to share personal experiences with your peers and to meet
leading experts to discuss topics including the tailoring of treatment goals and the different
approaches of pathologists, oncologists, surgeons and radiologists.

We look forward to meeting you in Saint Petersburg on September 5th 2015
and hope you will have a stimulating and engaging meeting.

Yours faithfully,

Prof. Davydov Mikhail,

Chief oncologist of Russian MoH, The president of Russian Oncology Association,
Academician of Russian Academy of Science,
Chief of Russian Oncology Scientific Center named after Blokhin N. N.
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